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Thank you, Mr. Chairman and members of the committee.  My name is Mike Ringgold 

and I am the president of ABATE of Kansas, a motorcycle riders organization. 

 

We want to thank the committee for introducing House Bill 2079 regarding right-of-way 

violation in Kansas.  Right-of-way violations on our roadways are very serious violations 

and are especially dangerous for motorcycle riders.  However, this is not just a 

motorcycle issue. 

 

Please help make our roadways safer for all who travel them.   

 

Thank you for the time to speak today.  I hope you share the concerns of all motorists and 

ABATE for our safety and welfare. 

 


